
TRHA Board of Directors Meeting 
Mission Hills City Hall 
Monday, May 4, 2015 

 
 

Meeting called to order at 5:30 PM. Members in attendance were 
President Gregg Davidson, Bill Bruning, Treasurer Dan Sullivan, 
Secretary Shelly Marsh, Bob Stopperan and Jerry Donohue. Minutes 
from the Annual Meeting were approved unanimously. 
 
Treasurer Sullivan reported that TRHA has assets totaling $49,200.39. 
The board voted to move $4,000.00 into a CD. 
 
Ms. Marsh reported that the Fox statues at High & Tomahawk would be 
getting wider plinths, which will make them look more size 
proportionate. The new urns for Belinder Cresent have been installed 
and planted. Ms. Marsh also shared with the board the discussion 
amongst Park Board members regarding the poor showing of tulips this 
spring. The Park Board decided that even though this was not a terrific 
season for tulips, the islands would all be planted again this fall. 
 
A new slate of officers was discussed and those nominated for new 
positions were, Bill Bruning, President and Bob Stopperan Vice 
President. Dan Sullivan will remain as Treasurer and Shelly Marsh will 
remain as acting Secretary. These nominations will be voted on at the 
Annual Meeting in January 2016. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:17 PM. Minutes respectfully submitted by 
Secretary Shelly Marsh. 


